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 Thank You Parishioners! As you have noticed in the bulletins each week, the offertory has 
increased consistently since last October. Our parishioners have ‘stepped up to the plate’ to borrow 
a baseball term. 

 Your generosity has been noticed throughout the diocese of Orlando. Our parish was featured in 
the Catholic Foundation’s Annual Report last month. Yet we still have much work to do. If 
you look around, you can see some of the needs 
in our parish church. In the months ahead, we 
hope to work on the ceiling lights, the church 
carpets, and the leaking roof.  

 Thanks to your support, the future at our 
Catholic school looks very bright. We have been 
able to accomplish a great deal at our school 
due to your good stewardship each week.  

 Your generosity has also enabled us to 
continue spreading the gospel message in all the 
various ministries of our parish. Yet our parish 
continues to grow and our needs are becoming 
even greater, so I ask you to please continue 
your good work, continue being good stewards!  

God bless you, Father Murray! 
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